
 
Communication November 5, 2020 
 
 
Good evening DCS family, 

Our message this evening includes calendar reminders and an important Veterans Day message for 
families.   

Please be reminded that Monday, November 9 and Tuesday, November 10 are remote learning days for 
all students.  Students will not report to school buildings on Monday and Tuesday.  Wednesday, 
November 11 is a holiday for all students and staff. On Wednesday, we observe Veterans Day and honor 
the sacrifices of our wonderful veterans, and their families who have supported them.  For those who 
have served this great nation, we say “Thank you.” You are loved and appreciated by the American 
people, and your Davie County Schools family appreciates your service on this day and every day of the 
year.  

Davie County Schools place much importance on this holiday not only to honor our veterans, but also to 
teach our students about the important role veterans play in the freedoms we enjoy every 
day.  Unfortunately, the typical celebrations and ceremonies that we have become accustomed to at 
each school are not possible this year; however, schools are still planning activities and ways to show 
appreciation, making sure that the importance of this day is not lost in the pandemic. In fact, as we 
begin the holiday season this year, it is more important than ever to take every opportunity to honor 
and celebrate the people who are important to us. 

With the first quarter complete for students, we encourage students and families to remain committed 
to being active and engaged with their academics. Teachers and administrators are working hard to 
make sure we are not only providing a safe and secure learning environment, but that the school day is 
productive and meaningful for our students both in school buildings and remotely.  As always, we 
sincerely appreciate the support of families and the community for our students and staff. Thank you 
and have a wonderful evening!  

 


